
Sandal Primary School Monday Update  
13th October 2025 

This week 
13 October – YR 5&6 Girls Football 
15 October – YR 6 Bonfire Safety Talk 
16 October – YR 5&6 Bun Sale 
17 October – Saplings Baby Group  
17 October – Reception Stay & Play Session 2.15pm 
 
Future dates 
21 October – YR 5&6 Girls Football by invitation only 
21 October – YR 5 Planetarium in school 
21 October – YR 5&6 Boys Football by invitation only 
21-22 October – Reception Bike Class  
24 October – PPG Halloween Trail  
24 October – YR 6 WW2 Day 
24 October – Sapling’s Baby Group 
 
School Lunch 
From Monday 3rd November the cost of a school meal will be £2.55. The menu for after October 
half-term can be found on page 2. This will be valid until Easter. 
 
Sandal Saplings 
We have had another fun week at Saplings exploring playdough and some amazing gloop! 
This week will be our last session of the half term and will have a Halloween theme with spooky 
crafts. Dress up is optional. If you would like to book a place, please complete the form at 
https://www.sandalprimaryschool.co.uk/sandal-saplings  
 

Xmas4Schools 
If you have an Xmas4Schools entry at home, the last date for returning it is Wednesday, 22nd of 
October. After half-term, you should get an email and/or text message from the company with a 
unique ordering link. There is, obviously, no expectation to order. 
 
Colour Run 
Thanks once again to everyone who took part, attended or donated. If you have any remaining 
sponsorship money, please either bring it into school, or pay it in via. the Arbor app, so that we can 
announce the final total. 
 

Baby Loss Awareness Week 
This week, we are marking Baby Loss Awareness Week with sensitivity and care. As a school 
community, we stand alongside all those who are affected by pregnancy and baby loss, recognising 
the profound impact it can have on families.  We want to remind our parents, carers, staff and 
children that we are here to offer support, understanding and a listening ear to anyone who is 
struggling through this. On 15th October at 7pm, we also acknowledge the global Wave of Light, a 
moment where candles are lit to honour and remember precious babies gone too soon.  If you 
would like any further support, please contact the school office and ask to speak to Mrs Bradley.  
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